
TOWN OF PLYMPTON 

NOTICE OF SALE OF SURPLUS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Plympton is utilizing a sealed bid process to dispose of a 

metal/steel cage constructed to serve as a temporary detainee/arrestee holding cell. Cage includes 

a steel roof and steel internal bench. The cage has been dismantled and is located at the Plympton 

Town House, 5 Palmer Road, Plympton, MA. 

 

Bids must be submitted before 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, October 10, 2019 to the Plympton Town 

House, Attn: Town Administrator, 5 Palmer Road, Plympton, MA 02367 and the outer envelope 

must clearly be marked with the words “BID – PPD Cage”.  All bids must be accompanied by 

a signed non-collusion form.  The public bid opening has been scheduled for Thursday, October 

10, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. at the Plympton Town House, 5 Palmer Road, Plympton, MA.  Blank non-

collusion forms may be accessed electronically via the Town’s website: town.plympton.ma.us by 

clicking on the ‘Town News’ tab and looking for the ID: “BID – PPD Cage”.  Complete payment 

in the form of a Certified Check or Bank Check made payable to the Town of Plympton and 

removal of the cage and associated pieces must occur within seven (7) business days from date of 

Notice of Award or the Town reserves the right to void the sale.  The Town reserves the right to 

reject any and all bids.   

 

PLYMPTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

Christine Joy, Chairman 

 


